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With the support of International Conference Travel Grants for graduate students, I 

went to the 59th Annual Meeting of Psychonomic Society in New Orleans to present my 

poster.  

The conference was held between Nov. 14th and 18th, 2018, and my poster session was 

on Nov.17th. The work I presented was “Inducing Time Dilation by the Beat Frequency of 

Combinative High-Frequency Flickers: an EEG Study”. In the short 90-minute session, I 

presented my work with researchers from different areas and received valuable advice from 

them. Some of them asked about the theoretical background, while others also provided 

suggestions for the further analysis.  

This experience was really rewarding to me. I had the great sense of achievement 

talking about my own experiment and findings to other researchers, and the intellectual 

communication was also very inspiring. Besides, I also learned about the cutting-edge studies 

in other areas of psychology through various talks. I really appreciate this chance of the 

conference experience. 
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